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For the fourth year in a row, PLF is celebrating National School Choice Week. You can see 

some of our previous celebrations of National School Choice Week here.  PLF is happy to join 

with so many scholars, organizations, schools, teachers, students, and parents around the country 

to get the word out in support of school choice.  School choice is the beautiful idea that parents 

and students have the right to choose the best education for their needs — that the government 

doesn’t get to dictate a one-size-fits-all model of public education. School choice can take many 

forms, and PLF is out there defending educational freedom in courts nationwide. 

This year, PLF is going to be doing some very exciting things for National School Choice Week. 

Check us out on Twitter and Facebook for some fun School Choice Week Activities. In addition, 

all week the Liberty Blog will be highlighting PLF’s school choice cases, and on Wednesday, we 

expect to release a podcast with Andrew Coulson, director of the Cato Institute’s Center for 

Educational Freedom. 

Celebrate National School Choice Week with Pacific Legal Foundation. Let us know on 

Facebook why you support school choice.  To get you started, here’s a video of PLF employees 

telling you why they support school choice. Enjoy! 


